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This year our theme is, “Leadership: 
Setting the Example.” Along with 
learning more about Jackson County, 
we have been heavily focused on 
communication skills.  
 
We have had a record number of   
applicants in YoJack and a full LJC 
class. There have been some        
interesting and insightful 
conversations and I 
have been impressed 
with the leadership  
qualities demonstrated 
by our participants. 
 
- Rexanne Ude 

YoJACK began its Winter/Spring semester in 
January with 41 Jackson County students. In 
February went to Camp Pyoca in Brownstown 
where the students learned about diversity by 
participating in some fun activities, as well as 
listened to a special guest speaking about the 
value of recognizing and celebrating our 
differences.  

 

This semester, the students will participate in a consensus building activity by 
working together to determine the theme for the 2024 Kids Fest, under the 
guidance of Kate Garrity, Executive Director of Child Care Network in Seymour.  
 

YoJack is looking forward to completing another great semester with a fantastic 
group of students!  
 

If you or your business would like to help support YoJACK, we are always looking 
for pizza sponsors for our lunch during our monthly meetings!  
 

If you are interested in being a sponsor, we welcome you to attend a 
meeting and speak to the students. Please email Karen Haas, YoJACK 
Director, at yojackindiana@gmail.com. 

SPONSOR SHOUT OUT 

 

 

Special thank you to Schneck   

Medical Center for supporting     

LJC & YoJack! 



Our website has recently changed! 

Please visit our new website at: https://www.leadershipjacksoncounty.com/   

DID YOU KNOW? 

We rely on support from local sponsors to help maintain our leadership programs in Jackson County. 
Our sponsorship packages have been improved include additional sponsorship benefits at each of 
four giving levels. Financial support in any amount is welcome at any time and we truly appreciate all 
who are willing and able to support our programs! 

We want to hear from you!  
 
What you like to see in future editions 
of our quarterly newsletter?  
 
Feel free to reach out to us via our 
website or on Facebook with your 
ideas. 

https://www.leadershipjacksoncounty.com/

